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CASE OIG-I-2016-528 
 

In July 2015, we initiated an investigation into allegations that an Amtrak Foreman was 
searching the Internet for pornography, sexually explicit photographs of underage 
females, and viewing content that appeared to be related to nude or partially nude 
adolescents.  We confirmed that the employee used his Amtrak computer to view 
sexually explicit images on multiple dates during scheduled work hours; however, we 
did not find any evidence of child exploitation or child pornography. The employee 
retired on August 1, 2016. 

 


